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Hello Old Fort Neighbours,
 
Overnight Thursday/early Friday this week, we will be moving a large piece of equipment
along the Old Fort Road and this will require a temporary road closure for about two hours,
from about 12 a.m. (midnight) to about 2 a.m. The move will affect traffic on Old Fort Road
between the LAR fabrication workshop, near the intersection with MacLean Road, down to
Gate B.
 
This is the fifth of six large pieces of equipment to be moved. A final delivery will be planned
for sometime in the next two months and is expected occur overnight to minimize impacts to
local traffic.
 
While the Old Fort Road is closed during these deliveries, Site C Gate A and B will be accessible
for emergencies. Local first responder agencies have been alerted to the temporary road
closure.
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this temporary closure may cause. If you have any
questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
 
Regards,
Site C Project team
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